CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04904-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:16 AM

To: ‘Robert Anderson'

Subject: RE: FPL Requested rate increase

Good afternoon Mr. Anderson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Robert Anderson [mailto:randerson1920@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 10:57 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Requested rate increase

I think that the 23% rate increase FPL is seeking should not be approved. It is not needed for the reasons given.
They enjoy a monopoly with fair compensation and they should not take advantage of their customers.

I respectfully request that the Public Service Commission not approve the price increase.

Robert C. Anderson

884 Morgan Towne Way

Venice, FL 34292
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